
   
 

2023 Produce Pinning Map- Rules 
 

The Produce Pinning Map is available to post produce fields with appropriate distance 

requirements in Imperial County. Participation is voluntary, and IVVGA/ICFB has no legal 

authority over posted locations. The purpose of the map is for all growers and sheep herders 

to review the locations before “sheeping” their field. This includes the transportation of 

sheep to and from fields. 

Only produce growers are asked to pin their fields. All pinning will be completed by the 

respective grower, and managed on a frequent basis by IVVGA/ICFB staff. Fields will not be 

pinned by staff. 

The map will be hosted on a Google Map platform. A step-by-step guide to accessing/pinning 

the map will be available to all growers, as well as on www.ivvga.com/resources. Please note 

the distance required by shipper, IID canal and gate number, contact information, and 

plant/estimated harvest date. 

By pinning a field on the Produce Pinning Map, the grower agrees to: 

- Update the map on a frequent basis 

- Pin accurate data to the best of their knowledge 

- Work with fellow growers/sheep herders to come to an amicable solution 

o i.e provide alternate fields 

 

If the above points are not followed, the grower will be banned from future pinning. If 

assistance is required, please call Shelby Trimm at (760) 550-4906. 

http://www.ivvga.com/resources

